We spoke previously about the possibility of using the area at Royce Recreation Ground. [ am
working with the youth team and we are trying to get in place a ‘youth afternoon’ at the start of the
school holidays in October.

We plan an open afternoon 12pm-4pm, on Monday 18" and Tuesday 19™. One day will be held in
Uppingham at Todd’s Piece and we would like the other day to be held at Royce park. We will
hopefully acquire a company that bring in skateboard ramps, we will have the police challenging
local teens at football and hopefully have the fire service there also. All will be welcome, and it will
just be a drop in fun session’ with the youth team attending to engage with young peopie and help
them with any needs.

We plan to hire the dance studio and so need to check which date works best for them.

Can you please advise if this activity can take place on either of these dates and if there is any cost
involved?

| look forward to hearing from you. Thank you,

Best regards

Melody

Melody Ismail | Community Safety Officer

Rutland County Council



